
Free Child Safety Seat 
Check-Up Event

Starting July 1, 2019, Virginia law requires children to ride rear-facing until at least age 2. 
Is your child riding safely?

Saturday, June 29th
9:00am - 1:00pm
Sam’s Club Parking Lot

2444 Chesapeake Square Ring Rd, Chesapeake
FREE EVENT

New Law Begins July 1, 2019!

NHTSA: National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.
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AAA’s NHTSA-certified child passenger technicians are offering 
free safety seat inspections & advice for parents and caregivers.


